
Dear Parents, 

 

We hope this letter finds you and your families well.  It was lovely to speak to you all this 

week and we will be calling again after the Easter holidays. 

This is just a short note to let you know that we will be setting more work for the children 

after the Easter holidays.  In the meantime, there is lots of work and links to websites on the 

school website under the ‘home learning’ section.  We do wish to stress again though, that 

you should only do what you feel you are able to. We completely understand that it will be 

pretty much impossible to teach the children as we do at school.   Also do not 

underestimate the learning that takes place when completing other activities such as 

cooking, gardening and playing board games. 

We hope you have an enjoyable Easter despite the unfortunate circumstances.  We will be 

sending out another letter after the Easter holidays the week beginning the 20th April. 

If you have any questions please email office2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk. 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr. Burbank and Miss. Lovegrove 
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